
  

 

Chimes 
Isaiah 26:3 

 

SHELBYVILLE FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH October 2019 

UPWARD  

Basketball & 

Cheerleading 

2019-2020 Season 

Registration is Open! 

Boys & Girls 4 Years (by Aug. 1)—8th grade 

Cost is $60 per child through October 30 

See our website for more details and to register: 

shelbyvillebaptist.com/events, select Upward. 

Brochures are located around the building.  

We need coaches to join the team too! 
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October Greeters 
(At back awning door) 

       8:20-8:40 a.m.   Chris & Ashley Williams 
       9:20-9:40 a.m.   Don Kemp 
     10:30-11:00 a.m. Kenny & Pat Yeager  

       WMU Meetings at SFBC 
Oct 1-Mary Sampson Circle, Chapel 10:00 a.m. 

Oct 7-Jean Albright Circle,    Chapel   7:00 p.m. 

Almost 800 million people 

around the world live with  

constant hunger, and 1 in 

6 in North America are 

under-nourished. Through 

Global Hunger Relief 

100% of your donations 

go toward hunger needs.  October 13, 2019 

My beloved church family, 
God is at work on so many fronts!  What I see 
happening among our students truly inspires me!  If 
you were in worship on Sunday, September 22, 2019, 
you may have seen many gray tee shirts with “Word” 
across the front.  The group, under the leadership of 
our interim Student Leader, Brad Callahan, has 
adopted this mantra: “Get into the Word until the 
Word gets into you!”  Nothing could be more true. 
God’s Word is a two-edged sword.  It confronts us, 
changes us, and transforms us into something 
beautiful to be used for His glory!  The Gospel is 
changing our students for His glory. 
Along with Southern Baptists across the nation, we 
have been focusing upon the “Who’s your One?” 
Campaign.  So many of you have shared with me who 
you are praying for to receive Christ or come back to 
Him.  Prayer truly is a spiritual discipline.  God hears 
us.  He loves us.  He understands us.  And when we 
pray for what we know to be His will, we wait with a 
sense of expectancy to see what will be accomplished 
in the hearts and lives of those around us.  Don’t lose 

heart if you continue to wait.  Paul 
was called to minister, but it was 
over a decade before Barnabas 
enlisted him to help.  Persevere in 
your prayer. 
Finally, our church family has been 
pondering the possibility of a new 
and exciting potential for worship.  Nothing would 
thrill my heart more than seeing our family of faith 
coming together to worship side by side.  Putting 
personal preferences aside, I see the vast potential of 
a truly combined worship style where the whole 
family values and affirms the legacy of our tradition 
and the potential of reaching a new generation for the 
sake of the Kingdom.  I sincerely hope you will join us 
as we seek His face at our business session on 
October 13, 2019.  
Our greatest days lie ahead, and I am honored and 
privileged to be the shepherd of this wonderful 
flock.  We listen for the sound of the Chief Shepherd’s 
voice, knowing He loves us and has a wonderful plan 
for our body of faith. Bro. Maurice 

A word from your pastor…. 

The amazing journey of a shoebox 
gift begins with you and results in 
evangelism, discipleship and  
multiplication. It’s time to set your 
goal and begin gathering items to 

pack your shoe boxes! Check out this link for info 
on how to pack a shoebox: 
samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/   

Collection Sunday at SFBC for completed boxes 
will be November 17.   

We are making excit-
ing changes to our 
church’s online com-
munity! Our new site 
will make it easier for 
you to give and pro-
vide you with more 

ways to minister to each other online. You can use the link 
or QR code provided here to set up your account in our new 
online community. Current online givers will receive an 
email invite to create an account . Please use the link in 
that email and follow the steps to create a password.  

Once you have an account, you can sign in and set up your 
scheduled donation. To ensure that your gifts continue 
as you intend and you aren’t doubling your donation, 
you’ll need to delete your scheduled gift with Pushpay, 
our old online giving site.  Please complete these steps 
by 10/31/19 as we hope to transfer completely off our old 
system soon. Your generous support is 
vital to our ministry. Thank you for taking a 
few moments to update your giving infor-
mation. If you have any questions, please 
contact the church office at 633-1317. 
https://onrealm.org/FirstBaptistChu43239 

Online 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/
https://onrealm.org/FirstBaptistChu43239
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Thank You Church! 
We would like to thank each of you for the many cards, calls, 
meals, visits and most importantly, prayers through our recent 
loss of Seth’s dad. You all have helped us understand and  
accept this extremely difficult time. Thank  you again for all your 
love and support. You truly do mean more to our entire family 
than you will ever know!   Love,  
   Seth, Ashley, Lee, Taylor & Cooper Sweeney 

Thank you for all the prayers, cards, calls and expressions of 
sympathy during the passing of my mother, Ruth Wilson. God 
bless each of you,                                            Ronnie Wilson 

We are immensely blessed to have beautiful souls like yours 
who love and support pregnancy centers! It is only because of 
your gifts and support that God can use Crossroads to reach 
women and men with the love, truth and grace of Christ. Thank 
you so much for hosting the baby shower.           Laura Tapp  

Thank you so much for the very generous gifts to ALC through 
your baby shower. Your gifts will help bless the women &  
families we serve by sharing the hope, love and grace of Jesus 
Christ!  Blessings,                                                    ALC Staff 

The Church Offers Condolences to Families of ...  
 Dr. David Hedrick 
 Pat Cole     
 Robert Cole, brother of Vernon Cole     
 Scott Knistel, nephew of Jean McMurray 
 Jerry Hutson, brother of Helen Robinson 
 Rev. Daniel S. Crawley III, father of Danny Crawley     

October Student Events  

D-Night (Discipleship Night) 

Sunday, October 6 @ SFBC Student Room 
5-6:30 p.m., Snacks/drinks provided 

Discipleship Bible study in John 

Youth Bonfire 

Saturday, October 12 @ the Jacobs’ Home 
6-10:00 p.m. Hot dogs & drinks provided 

Bring snack/dessert to share, camp chair & Bible 

Mulberry Orchard & Pumpkin Carving 

Friday, October 18, $10 per student 
Mulberry Orchard 5-7:00 p.m. 

FBC Fellowship Hall 7:30-10:00 p.m. 

Trunk or Treat! 

Wednesday, October 30, 6:00-7:30 p.m. 
Students are encouraged to PLUG IN and SERVE! 

The Gideons International Donation—$898.00 

Trail Life USA is a church-based, Christ-
centered, boy-focused mentoring and 
discipleship journey for boys from 5 
years old through young adult. The Trail 
Life mission is to guide generations of 
courageous young men to honor God, 

lead with integrity, serve others, and experience outdoor 
adventure.  
Learn more about Trail Life at traillifeusa.com 

Watch for more details on a new Trail Life USA troop 
being organized at SFBC! 

Men’s Ministry Fellowship 

Men’s Bonfire 

Saturday, October 26, 6:00 p.m. 

Greg Jacobs’ Home 
 528 Creek Side Drive, Shelbyville 

Meet for dinner at Fire Fresh BBQ 
Tuesday, October 8 at 6:00 p.m. 

 81 Jeannie Drive, Shelbyville 

Women’s Ministry  

Thursday, November 7 
Girl’s Night Out at Our Best Restaurant, Smithfield, KY 
We will carpool, leaving the church at 5:30 p.m., or meet us 
there at 6:00. Join us for a fun evening of good food &  
great fellowship! 

Interim Student Leader  
Brad Callahan  

is challenging our  
students to get into the Word! 

New Members 

  By Letter:  
 Joe & Krystal Hardin 
 Mable Peak 
 Gary & Ada Hamilton 
 

By Statement:  
 Jason Heybach 

 By Baptism:  
 Silas Cannon 
 Hannah Brown 
 Savannah Flowers 
 Kayla Nash 

  Congratulations!       

Robert & Joyce Green celebrate their 70th 
wedding anniversary on October 6, 2019. 
They were married at Graefenburg Baptist 
Church by Rev. George Roberts on October 6, 1949.  
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Shelbyville First Baptist Church 
1516 Midland Trail  
Shelbyville, KY  40065 

Phone:  502.633.1317 
Fax:  502.633.3923 
www.shelbyvillebaptist.com 

Non-Profit Org.                     
U.S. Postage                     

Paid                       
Shelbyville, KY.        
Permit No. 48 

October 2019 

Celebrating 200 Years 

1819 2019 

Mission Statement:  “To Live by Faith. To be Known by Love, To be a Voice of Hope” 

Staff 

Dr. Maurice Hollingsworth 
Senior Pastor 
mhollingsworth@shelbyvillebaptist.com 

Gene Wright 
Worship Pastor 
gwright@shelbyvillebaptist.com     

Chad Lynn 
Children & Recreation Pastor 
clynn@shelbyvillebaptist.com   

Andy Granstaff                             
Interim Worship Leader     

Brad Callahan                                
Interim Student Pastor       

Ashley Sweeney                          
Student Worship Leader 

Acceptance 
We learn to accept the ways of life, 

The events fate leads us to. 
We do so try to plan our lives 

Then along comes something new.  

We easily accept the good times. 
They bring gladness to the heart. 
We must also accept our losses 

With the lessons they impart. 

We strive for gain and achievement, 
So hurried on our way, 
While often overlooking 
How precious is today.  

We learn with our acceptance  
To find a way somehow 

To treasure every moment, 
For all we have is now. 

We will know of pain and sorrow 
As we travel through this life, 
But a loving God sustains us 

As we face our trials and strife.   

When we’re accepted by our peers 
We feel comfort and reward, 
But greater is the blessing 
Of acceptance by our Lord.  

By Don White 

Building Debt 

Balance as of  

Sept. 27, 2019  

$409,200.00 

Wednesday Night Menus 

5:00 - 6:00 p.m.  
Adults-$6, Kids or 1/2 adult entrée-$2  

Oct 2:  Chicken or Shrimp Alfredo Pasta or  
Lasagna, Romaine Salad, Buttered  
Carrots, Garlic Bread & Dessert 

             Kids: Pizza or 1/2 Portion of Adult Entrée, 
Buttered Carrots & Dessert 

Oct 9:  Meat Loaf or Fried Chicken, Coleslaw,  
            Yukon Roasted Potatoes, Corn, Biscuits & 

Dessert 
            Kids: Chicken Nuggets or 1/2 portion of 

Adult Entrée, Yukon Roasted Potatoes or 
Corn & Dessert 

Oct 16:Chicken Pot Pie or Pork Chops with  
Apples & Caramelized Onions, Salad, 
Sweet Potato Casserole and/or Broccoli, 
Sister Shubert’s Rolls & Dessert 

            Kids: Corn Dogs or 1/2 portion of Adult  
Entrée, Sweet Potato Casserole or  
Broccoli & Dessert 

Oct 23:Chopped Steak w/Brown Gravy or Chicken 
Fried Chicken w/White Gravy, Potato Salad/
Iceberg Salad, Mac & Cheese, Green 
Beans, Rolls & Dessert 

            Kids: Grilled Cheese or 1/2 portion of Adult 
Entrée, Mac & Cheese or Green Beans & 
Dessert 

Oct 30:Trunk or Treat 

The Lord’s SupperThe Lord’s SupperThe Lord’s Supper   
Will be observed in both servicesWill be observed in both services  

Sunday, October 6 

Sunday, October 13 
Deacon’s Meeting 5:30 p.m. 

Business Meeting  6:30 p.m. 

Monday, October 28  
7:00 p.m. 

In the Sanctuary 

Join us for a traditional British style brass band  

concert, including our own church member,  

Curtis 

Moss, 

on tuba. 


